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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

To All Local Presidents 

 

The 2018-2019 OEA Affiliate Grant Program opens Monday October 1, 2018 with a deadline for applications 

being midnight January 31, 2019.  Affiliate Grants available this application cycle are the OEA One Year and 

Two Year Special Project Grants and the NEA President Release Time Program Grant. 

Questions and completed applications for the OEA One Year and Two Year Special Project Grants can be 

mailed or submitted via email directly to Ric Castorano (castoranor@ohea.org) or (grants@ohea.org).  

For the NEA President Release Time Grant, please review the NEA LPRT Grant Application Guidelines as the 

deadline for this application is January 20th each year.  If you have any questions regarding the NEA LPRTP, 

you may contact NEA Headquarters directly by emailing your questions to LPRTP-PF@nea.org.   

 

Regards, 

 

Ric Castorano,  

Executive Assistant to Patricia Collins Murdock – AED Field 

Ohio Education Association, 225 E. Broad Street, Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Direct 614.227.3077, Toll Free 800.282.1500 
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